
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

St. Louis County Board of Commissioners 

 

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Section 94.344, Subdivision 7, notice is hereby given that 

the St. Louis County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 

September 8, 2020 beginning at 9:40 a.m., at the St. Louis County Courthouse, County 

Board Room 2nd Floor, Duluth, MN, for the purpose of receiving citizen comments on a 

proposed exchange of certain Class B (State tax forfeited) lands, located in St. Louis 

County: 

 

Offered Lands (Deena and William Congdon) – 165.09 Acres 

SE-NE, NE-SE, SE-SE, SECTION 12, T65N, R17W 

GOV. LOT 3, SECTION 7, T65N, R16W 

 

Which may be offered in exchange for certain privately owned lands, located in St. Louis 

County: 

 

 TAX FORFEITED LAND (CLASS B) – 120.15 Acres 

LOTS 3 AND 4 AND SW 1/4 OF NW 1/4, SECTION 1, T67N, R19W 

 

A complete list of the proposed exchange parcels will be posted in the office of the St. 

Louis County Auditor at least two weeks before the date of said hearing.   

 

NANCY J. NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR-TREASURER 

By: Phil Chapman, Deputy Auditor/Clerk of County Board 


